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Hello,
My name is Julie Harris and I live in Aurora Oregon on the Willamette River. I am opposed
to having to pay for or renew a towed sports endorsement every two years. It is unfair to
boaters who are all allowed to use the river, a public trust, for their own recreation
purposes. 

Additionally, the collection of all boat information would be costly and is unneeded. The
purposes of this are not clearly defined and it is completely unclear what would be gained. 

Thank you,
Julie Harris
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